
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 
April 5, 2021 
 

 
Mr. Mark L Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re: Avista’s Written Response in Docket U-210151 
 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Avista appreciates the opportunity to provide a response on the Notice of Inquiry into Reducing 
the Administrative Burden in Support of the Commission’s Ongoing Inquiry into the Adequacy 

of the Current Regulatory Framework in Docket U-210151.   
 
Attached, in the provided temple, is Avista’s information regarding recurring filings that are 
required by statue, rule, or Commission order. 

 
Please direct any questions regarding this filing to myself at (509) 495-4584. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

/S/ Paul Kimball 

 
Paul Kimball 
Manager, Compliance & Discovery 

Avista Utilities 
(509) 495-4584 
Paul.kimball@avistacorp.com 
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